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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/08/2019  07:46:402019/4408/A OBJ David The proposed siting of the unit is adding to street furniture at a busy junction, where the visually impaired 

already find it

Difficult to navigate the pavements and to gain access to Euston station easily,and it is already a very busy 

junction due to the illegally waiting of PHV on eversholt street outside number 1 Eversholt which is adding to 

the pollution
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